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Comments: Please do not log the North Fork Nooksack River and its tributaries just off the Mount Baker Scenic

Byway.

 

RIPARIAN DESTRUCTION: Efforts are underway to restore previous destruction to the North Fork Nooksack

watershed in order to bring back the salmon population … with benefits to salmon, Orca pods and fishing

industries. The proposed logging in the North Fork of the Nooksack River will damage the soil and watershed to

the detriment of everyone.

 


